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FARRAGUT MIDDLE
COUNSELING UPDATE

The Official Newsletter of the FMS School Counseling Department
WELCOME BACK STUDENTS AND FAMILIES! Qarragy,

On behalf of the FMS School Counseling department, we /\
hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable summer break! We
have missed seeing our students and are excited for a new ‘

school year. We will send out quarterly newsletters
throughout the year to communicate with our Farragut
Families on specific school counseling related information.

PLEASE COMPLETE OUR PARENT NEEDS
ASSESSMENT:

As we return to school after the extended break, we would like to support
students during their re-entry to school life. Your input helps us better
serve students and make sure we meet their needs as we transition to
school year 2020-21. We look forward to supporting your child's
academic, career, and social/emotional growth. Counselors will address
each of those growth areas in classroom and school-wide activities. In
addition, individual and small group counseling will address these areas
more specific to the individual needs of students. Thank you for taking
the time to complete this survey to best prepare our department to serve
you and your students. The counseling department will keep your
responses confidential.

PARENT REFERRAL FORM:

Need your child to see the school counselor? Use this
link to let us know what they might need.
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IMPORTANT DATES:

6th Grade Orientation: August
20th from 9am to 12pm

Want to learn more about the benefits
of having Family Meetings?
Click the website below!
https://www.rootsofaction.com/family-

meetings/

Brooke Partin, 6th Grade Linda Treadwell, 7th Grade  Katie Corméck, 8th Grade



https://forms.gle/dcF7xsy3zDAHCaTcA
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSewr6Ptfzq6ZaOP-LOCR1Jq7BB64MBd3w-6HqGTVZC7pFM90w/viewform
https://www.rootsofaction.com/family-meetings/

